
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
Discretionary increase litigation – settlement proposal  

 

High Court approval hearing update 
 

 
In our 19 September update, we confirmed that the High Court hearing regarding the 
proposed settlement was expected to take place over 1 to 1.5 days, between 28 October 
2019 and 30 October 2019. 
 
Just to keep members as up-to-date as possible, we understand that the Court hearing 
will not begin on Monday 28 October 2019. 
 
We will provide a further update as soon as we are able to do so. 
 
 
From the Trustee of the Airways Pension Scheme 
 
25 October 2019 
 


